
Edith Norwood Stovall Broadbent
March 20, 1926 ~ Sept. 12, 2021

We have known and loved Edith for more than 50 years, along with Ray and her children. Mourning her passing is

like celebrating a great life. In the last several years (before pandemic) we loved seeing her at Church meetings,

brought gently by Lisa or Cathie, for her warm friendly spirit survived even when mind was going down. The whole

family is an inspiration. Love to all.

    - Sandra Allen & Don Allen

The Broadbents were wonderful neighbors. Ray and Edith were a perfect combination with personalities that

complimented one another. Edith was always kind, generous and loving. I will never forget the compassion she

showed when my parents passed away, She was a perfect neighbor and friend. I know her memory will live for

many years in the hearts of al the many people whose life she touched. My deepest condolences to her family and

thank you for sharing her with me and my family

    - Mark Fishler


